A big thank you to all who attended the congregational meeting. Although it was different, God's spirit of grace, love and hope was certainly present. Now it is time to vote. Please remember the following points.

- In order to vote, you must be a member of the congregation over the age of 18 who attended the Congregational Meeting on January 31, 2021.
- All ballots must include the voters name and at least one form of contact information (phone or email).
- You are welcome to vote electronically by clicking on the following link or copying and pasting this web address into your internet browser

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HCJFK6B

- You are welcome to use the paper ballots which were included in your January Newsletter to vote. Those can be mailed or dropped off at the church during regular office hours.
- All ballots, electronic or paper, must be either received by the church office or postmarked by noon on Friday, February 5.
- For your reference, the motions upon which we are voting are listed below.

**Motion 1:** To accept the minutes of the Annual Congregational Meeting held on January 26, 2020 as amended.

**Motion 2:** To accept the Financial Secretaries report as presented.

**Motion 3:** To accept the Treasurer's report as presented.

**Motion 4:** To accept the 2021 budget as presented.

**Motion 5:** To accept the recommendation of the Call Committee and Church Council to call Rev. Andrew Bell as the Associate Pastor of Good Shepherd Lutheran Church.

**Motion 6:** To accept the slate of officers for 2021 as presented.